
 

 

Change of PARK in Quartzsite  

Please note THE PARK HAS CHANGED….WE ARE NOW AT HOLIDAY PALMS RV 

 355 W Main St,  QUARTZSITE, AZ  800-635-5372 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We have a number of things to accomplish at the upcoming rally in Quartzsite 

and I am going to try to hit on the topics briefly in this newsletter… 

The number one item is the Pre-Rally in Quartzsite, AZ  at the 

HOLIDAY PALMS RV Park.  Wagon Master is Willie Morris, 

Western Director.  We had to change parks because the Rec Building became 

unavailable at the previous location. 

The dates are March 2-5, 2017.  This will be following the big Annual RV roundup in 

Quartzsite.  We will have full hook-ups and the event will be catered by 9 Degrees 

North (Billy Sims). 

RV World will be our American coach sponsor at the rally and of course the Rally 

service team with Randy will be there.  The service form is on the website.  The form 

will only be honored at the pre-rally, you must be registered to get service. 

We will then caravan to Chandler, AZ to the FMCA Rally….  The number two item on the agenda is the election of officers for the 

Chapter.  We have all offices open and need people to volunteer to run for office.  The by-laws 

describe the offices and their duties. Click here:  http://www.acc-fmca.com/wp-

content/uploads/accdocs/ACC_Bylaws_20110918.pdf. 

Please consider serving for a two year term.  We only have two rally’s a year and the work is not 

huge.  Call me with any questions you might have.  Jim Graham 251-623-4321. 

 

http://www.goodsamclub.com/travel/campgroundsandrvparks/generalinfo.aspx?cgid=870000009
http://www.acc-fmca.com/wp-content/uploads/accdocs/ACC_Bylaws_20110918.pdf
http://www.acc-fmca.com/wp-content/uploads/accdocs/ACC_Bylaws_20110918.pdf


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

About our Chapter….. 
 Meet our Board of Directors and Officers: 

Jim Graham 
ACC #342 
 
 
President 
 
12245 Susanne Ct 
Irvington, AL 36544 
USA 
Home: 251-824-9876 
Cell: 251-623-4321 
president@acc-fmca.com 

Willie & Marilyn 

Morris 

 

 

Item number three….  I am going to ask for a change in the 

by-laws.  This requires a notice be given, so consider this the 

notification.  This also requires a majority vote on the floor 

of the attendees. 

1. I move we terminate term limits for officers of the Chapter.  The reason for this is because 

we are violating this requirement now and have in the past.  It seems there is no 

requirement for this by-law as we can’t get anyone to fill the office as it is! 

2. I move we have another class of membership in the chapter.  This will be an Associate 

Membership.  It would include anyone that has owned an American coach in the past and for 

some reason does not own an American now, but would still like to come to the rallies and 

be with friends.  This membership would have all of the rights of the full membership except 

they would have no voting rights and they would not be eligible for service from the factory 

service team.  This is the gist of the new membership and details will be worked out by the 

Board of Directors.   

I have been in contact with other Chapters and they have adopted this type membership and it 

has worked out very well for them.   

Please let me know if you would like any other changes that you would like introduced.  It is your 

Chapter and we want it to have everything that will make it more exciting for members…. 
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DON’T FORGET THE ACA IS HAVING A REGIONAL RALLY RIGHT 

AFTER FMCA IN YUMA AT THE PALMS RV RESORT 12 MARCH 

THRU 16 MARCH.  THIS WILL BE 3 EXCELLENT RALLYS IN ONE 

GREAT STATE!  Goto: http://www.myamericancoach.com/rallies/rally-calendar 

for details. 

http://www.acc-fmca.com/roster-as-pdf/
mailto:president@acc-fmca.com
http://www.myamericancoach.com/rallies/rally-calendar
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12245 Susanne Ct 
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Western Region Director 

30554 Glaspell Ct 
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USA 
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Secretary 
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Ray Shea 

ACC #1809 

 

Vice President 

 

411 Walnut St 4708 

Green Cove Springs, FL 32043 

USA 

Cell: 570-772-0640 

vice-president@acc-fmca.com 
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Loren Maurina 

ACC #1767 

 

Treasurer / Membership Chair 

ACC-FMCA 

3916 N Potsdam Ave #1758 

Sioux Falls, SD 57106 

USA 

Cell: 248-767-5119 

treasurer@acc-fmca.com 
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Thank you all for reading the newsletter.  I know I have not been very 

punctual in getting information out but that can be corrected this election 

with a new President….LOL 

 

 

Jim Graham 

President  

ACC of FMCA 

 


